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Comments: Responsible improvement and development of public assets is a balancing act - sometimes difficult.

In the case of Holland Lake, there seems to be a case of overreach by the developer coupled with possible

collusion by a few Forrest Service decision makers.  The proposal goes too far and appears short sighted as to

the possible negative consequences for both the local area and the Bob Marshall Wilderness.

 

The Categorical Exclusion was designed to streamline small decisions.  The Holland Lake project in it's  present

design does not qualify and most certainly will put public funds in jeopardy in any legal challenge - which is

undoubtedly in the future if not significantly amended.

 

 


